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I am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care will provide the 
City of Toronto - City of Toronto Health Unit up to $285,700 in additional one-time funding 
for the 2018-19 funding year for additional staffing and supplies for its supervised injection 
service (SIS) at 277 Victoria Street, in Toronto, Ontario, subject to The City of Toronto -
City of Toronto Health Unit's continued federal exemption under Section 56.1 of the 
Controlled Drugs and Substances Act. 

The Assistant Deputy Minister of the Population and Public Health Division will write to the 
City of Toronto - City of Toronto Health Unit shortly concerning the terms and conditions 
governing this funding. 

Thank you for your dedication and commitment to harm reduction and public health. 

Yours sincerely, 

c. Dr. Eileen de Villa, Medical Officer of Health, City of Toronto Health Unit
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